

The General Manager Hornsby Shire Council

Tree pruning in front of the Croft units at 7 Chapman Ave Beecroft

Dear Sir,

Members of the public have contacted the Trust regarding the regular pruning of the 6 Turpentines growing in the front gardens of the unit blocks at 7 Chapman Avenue. The Turpentines were planted as part of the development consent for the unit development. The intent of planting trees, as opposed to just shrubs, was to enhance the streetscape in the heritage precinct.

Council is requested to contact the body corporate to arrange for the tree pruning to cease and allow the 6 Turpentines to grow taller.

Regards

Ross Walker OAM Vice President Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust 27 September 2021